
To the parishioners of St. Stephen: 

We hope all of you have enjoyed a wonderful summer, with a well desired rest and are rejuvenated to 

enter back into the many activities that start up again each fall! 

Before summer break the liturgy committee, which includes Fr. Nilo, made some exciting decisions, and 

with the blessing of the Archbishop, we are introducing a new Mass schedule for both the weekend and 

weekday Masses in Olds: 

 

 Weekend Mass times: 

 Saturday evenings at 5:00 p.m. 

 Sunday mornings the 1st, 3rd and 5th Sundays of the month at 11:15 a.m. 

 Sunday mornings the 2nd and 4th Sundays of the month at 9:00 a.m. 

NEW Sunday evenings at 7:00 p.m. 

  

 The new Sunday evening Mass time has been added in consideration especially for those who 

work weekends, who may be away for the weekend and are returning home Sunday afternoon 

and those who have weekend commitments/activities.  Parishioners now have the choice of 

three different Masses times on any given weekend.  This Mass is being added on a six month 

trial basis and will be re-evaluated at the end of that time. 

 

 Weekday Mass times: 

NEW Tuesday evenings at 6:30 p.m. 

 Wednesday mornings at 9:00 a.m.  

 Friday mornings at 9:00 a.m. 

  

 The Tuesday evening Mass has been scheduled as interest has been expressed for an evening 

weekday Mass to enable working individuals to attend.  This Mass is open to all parishioners. 

 

Sundre Masses 

In addition to the above, the Archbishop has approved the resumption of monthly Masses in 
Sundre.  These will be celebrated the first Friday of each month at Our Lady of Fatima at 7:00 
p.m. 
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